
Sunday, June 9 
 

 Worship, 10am, In-Person and Livestream 

 Followed by Fellowship Time in the Hall. 

 
Tuesday, June 11 
 

 Worship Meeting, 9:30am, Friendship Room 
 

 
Thursday, June 13 
 
 

 Caring Ministry, 10:15am, Friendship Room 
 

 Chime Choir Practice, 6pm, Sanctuary 
 

 Choir Practice, 7pm, Sanctuary 
 
Friday, June 14 
 
 Messy Church, 5:30pm, outside weather permitting 
 
Sunday, June 16 
 

 Worship, 10am, In-Person and Livestream 

 Followed by Fellowship Time in the Hall. 
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Music Director 
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Council Chair 
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patjohn@shaw.ca 
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Moira Dennis 
Marcia Goodwin 

 
Office Administrator 
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Ethel Wilson Women's Group 
Tackle the Mini Golf Course 
 
We braved the weather, and it let us play in 
relative peace!  No rain, lots of sun , and a bit of 
wind. 
 
Thank you to everyone for sticking with us and 
coming out!  
 
There were 15 of us - including Tina (Laurie’s 
friend) who took our  pictures. Thank you Tina. 
 
Trish did an amazing job of organizing us all!   
And rewarding us all with trophies, golf balls for 
those of us who need extra practice, and of 
course her famous donuts. 
 
Remember Bocce ball starts in just four weeks - 
July 1.  
 
Come out and have some more fun. I will send a 
message about that closer to the time. 
 
Joan and Willa 

 

Sundaes on Sunday 

Returns 

This summer ‘Sundaes on 

Sundays’ returns on the first Sunday of July and 

August. Be sure to join us after worship, July 7 

and August 4 for some delicious ice cream 

served up by Andy and the Queens of Caffeine. 

 
A message from Pastor Beth Parsons 

 
To Kate Insley and Cordova Bay United Church, 
 
What a beautiful sight to be seen when Jane 
showed me the collage of congratulations displayed 
in the hall.  I am truly thankful to Kate  - who obvi-
ously got the ball rolling by creating the display, but 
also to Cordova Bay for all your best wishes and 
congratulations - not only in the hall, but through 
emails, texts and cards on my desk when I re-
turned.   
 
It was a wonderful time away, and even though Ste-
ven couldn’t make it, my ordination was truly holy 
and special knowing that there were so many of you 
celebrating with me. 
 
Thanks again for all your well wishes and blessings 
as we continue on this wonderful journey together. 
 
Blessings, 
 
Beth 



Be sure to 
bring your bike! 

 

Welcome to our New programs Assistant 
 

For the past number of years, Cordova Bay United Church has 

applied for and received a grant to hire a summer student to work 

with Jane in the Office, to work with the children, youth, young adult 

program and to conduct other projects that meet the Canada 

Summer Jobs grant requirements. 

 

For the past several years Leslie Moffat has been out Programs 

Assistant.  This year we have hired a new person into the position 

as Leslie is busy working on a master’s degree. 
 

Congratulations and welcome Isaac Cain-Tallo to the Cordova Bay 
United Church family as our new Programs Assistant.  Isaac starts 
on June 3, so expect to see him around the office working with 
Jane and Beth.  Isaac’s job runs until the end of August when he 
returns to UVic for his third year of studies. We know you will make 
sure that Isaac is treated to the renowned Cordova Bay United 
Church friendliness and support. 



Be sure to check out 

Cordova Bay United Church’s booth 

at Cordova Bay Day 

on Saturday, June 22. 

Bring along your family, friends and neighbours 

to this community event. 

PUBLIC PARKING  

  

Public parking will be available in the parking lot across from the Beach House Restaurant on Cordova Bay 
Road. There will be signs directing people to the public parking lot. We encourage people to walk or ride to 
the event so please spread the word to your friends and family.        


